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__ 

OFFICERS 

President 

Brooke Davis 

todavis@vla.com 

 

Vice President(s) 

1

st 

- Laura Erickson (661-6855) 

rmllerickson@msn.com 

2

nd

 - Jo Ann Painter 

jivejo@hubwest.com 

 

Secretary 

Linda Goforth 

rimrhymes@hotmail.com 

 

Treasurer  

Nancy Lemon 

rossandnancy@worldnet.att.net 

 

CHAIRS 

 

Historian  

Brenda Edeskuty 

 

Librarian   

Jackie Young  

jnjyoung@msn.com  

 

Community Service 

Debbie Claytor & Joanne Hof 

coolclaytors@worldnet.att.net, 

knitandquilt5388@yahoo.com 

 

Publicity 

Claire Swinhoe 

 

Donation Quilt  - 2007 

Myrna Landt & Heidi Payne– Quilt 

Dee Martinez (662-9685)–Ticket 

Sales 

 

Quilt Market  - 2007 

Sue Friar & Kay Eccelston 

 

Membership  -  118 members 

Myrna Landt & Dee Martinez 

alpine.sfnm@att.net 

 

Block of the Month 

Myrna Landt (989-8218) 

 & Heidi Payne 

 

County Fair 

Claire Swinhoe (661-8504) 

 

Webmaster 

Shirley Klosterbuer 

sklostb@earthlink.net 

 

Cluster Chair  

Evonne Holder 

 

September Guild Meeting – Sept. 25th, United Church  

This meeting will be a double header:  

1

st

 The annual pot luck supper at the United Church on Canyon Road.  

Dinner starts at 6 PM.  Please bring a main dish, salad or dessert to share.  

The guild will supply beverages. 

2

nd

 Cathy Miller, the Singing Quilter will present 

the program after dinner.  Cathy will also have a 

mini workshop "Slow and Steady Turtle" (as seen 

on Simply Quilts), using freezer paper applique.  

This shorter workshop will be held before the 

meeting on Tuesday, Sept. 25

th

 from 1-4 pm. 

 

More information on Cathy at:  

http://www.singingquilter.com 

 

Call either Vice President with questions  on 

the workshop .   

~~**~~**~~ 

ALSO at the September meeting--- please bring your completed projects 

for the quilt challenge.  The items made from the oriental fabric distributed 

earlier in the year.  These items will be sold at quilt market, but need to be 

submitted at the September meeting to be judged.  There will be great 

prizes. 

UPCOMING … 

 

October:  Michael Meyer our scheduled speaker had to postpone, so the 

October meeting will be part 1 of the sew-a-thon.  We will cut fabric from 

the guild stash to be used on the quilts we’ll make in November.  Members 

should bring cutting tools and creativity to coordinate colors of fabrics.  

NOTE—anyone interested in the storage unit fabrics will be welcome to 

purchase pieces for $1/yard! 

 

February:  Katie Pasquini Masopust will be here.  She will give a lecture 

on “The Art Quilt” at our regular Tuesday meeting, February 26

th

.  There 

will be a two-day workshop on Friday, February 29

th

 and Saturday, March 

1

st

.  Her website is:  http://www.katiepm.com/ 

 

 

Newsletter -- Joan Williams  

If you signed up to get your newsletter via e-mail and did not receive it, please let me know at 

williamstj@earthlink.net or call 672-1639 Newsletter deadline is 10 days before the monthly 

meeting date.  October’s deadline will be 10/13/2007.  E-mail information to the address above. 

 

 

2007 Annual Potluck 9/25/07 at 6:00 



 

 

 

 

 

*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-*-* 

 

2007 Donation Quilt 

 

 

 

Buy your tickets at the September meeting 

 

Volunteers are still needed to sell tickets at 

LANB on Sept. 27

th

 12-4 and Oct. 11

th

 12-4. 

Call Dee Martinez  at 662-9685. 

 

Block of the Month:  September 

 

The block of the month for September is Four 

Patch Nine.  A combination of four patches and 

nine patches made as scrappy as you like.  

 

The instructions can be found in you 

membership packet or online at:  

http://www.quilterscache.com/F/FourPatchNine

Block.html 

 

This is the last block of the month for this year.  

Next year the block of the month will have a 

new twist.  Look for details in your membership 

packet.  

 

 

Cluster news: 

 

A new hill evening cluster has formed.  Babes 

in Quiltland meet the first and third Mondays of 

the month from 7 to 8:30.  We are getting ready 

to start on a fun project so if you would like to 

join our cluster, call Shelly at 661-9732 or 

Karen at 661-4914. 

 

 A White Rock Daytime cluster is now 

forming.  If you are interested, please call or 

email Evonne (672-3578) 

evonneholder@earthlink.net  If you have 

already expressed your interest to me, please let 

me know what day you would like to meet.  

 

~Evonne 

~~**~~**~~ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Membership renewal s are due.  You will 

find the membership form at the end of 

the newsletter.  You can either mail in 

your membership or bring it with you to 

the September Pot Luck.   

 



 

 

~Quilt  History ~ 

 

  At our August meeting we saw lots of antique 

quilts that may have peaked your interest in 

these treasures from our mothers, grandmothers, 

and others from generations past.   

  J. P. Pigford has sent the following 

information to share with everyone interested in 

research on quilts, quiltmaking, and related 

textiles. 

 

American Quilt Study Group  

1610 L Street  

Lincoln, NE  68508-2509 

Phone: (402) 477-1181 

Fax: (402) 477-1183 

E-mail: AQSG2@alltel.net 

Web Site: 

http://www.americanquiltstudygroup.org 

 

“The American Quilt Study Group establishes, 

sustains, and promotes the highest standards for 

quilt-related studies. We stimulate, nurture, and 

affirm engagement in quilt studies and provide 

opportunities for its dissemination” 

 

Other National Quilt Groups: 

 

International Quilt Association  

7660 Woodway, Suite 550 

Houston, Texas 77063 

http://www.quilts.com/ 

 

American Quilters Society (AQS)  

P.O. Box 3290 

Paducah, KY 42002-3290 

(502) 898-7903 

http://www.americanquilter.com/ 

 

Alliance for American Quilts  

125 S. Lexington Ave.  

Ashville, NC 28801 

(823) 251-7073 

 

British Quilt Study Group  

Room 190-Dean Clough  

Halifax HX35A X U.K.  

Tel: 011.44.1422.347669 

National Quilting Association  

P.O. Box 393 

Ellicott, MD 21041-0393 

 

Quilt Restoration Society 

P.O. Box 23, Route 23 

Hillsdale, NY 12529 

 

Studio Art Quilt Association (SAQA)  

P.O. Box 572 

Storrs, CT  

(860) 487-4199 

http://www.saqa.com 

 

Women of Color Quilters ’ Network 

C/O Carolyn Mazloomi 

556 Bessinger Dr. 

Cincinnati, OH 45240 

(513) 528-9707 

 

 

Quilt & Textile Museums: 

 

American Textile History Museum  

461 Dunton St. 

Lowell, MA 01854-4221 

 

International Quilt Study Center & Museum  

234 Home Economics Building  

University of Nebraska-Lincoln 

Lincoln, NE 68583 

(402) 472-6301 

 

Latimer Quilt & Textile Museum  

2105 Wilson River Loop 

Tillamook, OR 97141 

(503) 842-8622 

 

Marie Webster House  

The Quilters Hall of Fame  

P.O. Box 681 

(926S Washington St) 

Marion, IN 46952 

(765) 664-9333 

 



 

 

Museums cont. 

 

Museum of Indian Arts & Culture  

P.O. Box 2087 

Santa Fe, NM 87504 

 

Museum of the American Quilter ’s Society 

215 Jefferson St.  

P.O. Box 1540 

Paducah, KY 42001 

(502) 442-8856 

 

Rocky Mountain Quilt Museum  

1111 Washington Ave.  

Golden, CO 80401 

(303) 277-0377 

 

San Jose Museum of Quilts & Textiles  

766 South 2

nd

 Street 

San Jose, CA  95112 

(408) 971-0323 

http://www.sjquiltmuseum.org/ 

 

Shelburne Museum  

P.O. Box 10 

Shelburne, VT 05482 

(802)985-3344 

 

Textile Museum  

2320 S. Street NW 

Washington, DC 20008 

(202) 677-0441 

 

The Kalona Quilt & Textile Musuem  

413 ½ B Avenue 

Kalona, Iowa 52247 

(319) 656-2240 

 

The People’s Place Gallery Quilt Museum  

Main Street 

P.O. Box 419 

Intercourse, PA 17534 

(717) 768-7171 

 

 

Virgin Quilt Museum  

301 South Main Street 

Harrisonburg, VA 22801 

(540) 433-3818 

 

 

State Quilt Documentation Projects and 

Publications 

 

New Mexico— 

 SURVIVING THE WINTER -THE 

EVOLUTION OF QUILTMAKING IN NEW 

MEXICO by Dorothy R. Zopf, 2001, University 

of New Mexico Press, Albuquerque, NM 

 

Arizona— 

 GRAND ENDEAVORS-VINTAGE 

ARIZONA QUILTS AND THEIR MAKERS by 

Helen Young Frost, Pam Knight Stevenson, and 

Arizona Quilt Project, 1993, Northland 

Publishing Co., P.O. Box 1389, Flagstaff, AZ, 

86002 

 

TEXAS QUILTS – TEXAS 

TREASURES by Kay Hudec & the Texas 

Heritage Quilt Society, 1986, The Texas 

Heritage Quilt Society and American Quilter’a 

Society, P.O.Box 3290, Paducah, KY 42002-

3290 

 

LONE STARS VOLUME I – A 

LEGACY OF TEXAS QUILTS, 1836-1936 by 

Karoline Patterson Bresenhan & Nancy 

O’Bryant Puentes, 1986, The University of 

Texas Press, Box 7819, Austin, TX78713-7819 

 

LONE STARS VOLUME II – A 

LEGACY OF TEXAS QUILTS, 1936-1986 by 

Karoline Patterson Bresenhan & Nancy 

O’Bryant Puentes, 1990, The Texas 

Sesquicentennial Quilt Association and The 

University of Texas Press, Box 7819, Austin, 

TX78713-7819 

 



  

 

QUILT MARKET —OCTOBER 20, 2007, 10:00 a.m. ‘til 3:00 p.m.  

 

Quilt Market is almost here. This year’s Quilt Market will be held at the United Church in Graves 

Hall. October is here before you know it.  Besides the Donation Quilt each year, this is the only 

money-maker in which the guild participates. Proceeds go for all the wonderful speakers and 

community projects the Guild provides its members. 

  

To sell at Quilt Market your dues must be paid for the 2007-2008 period; you must participate in 

either set-up or take-down and work one shift during the sale. (This is about a two-hour commitment 

for any of these three jobs.) Ten per-cent of your sale will go to Los Alamos Piecemakers. As an 

added incentive ALL market workers and participants can shop between 9:30 and 9:50 A.M. before 

we open to the public. 

 

Forms can be found at Pandy’s, Nicole’s, or at http://www.losalamos.com/lap/events.html.  Forms 

and sign-up sheets to work will also be at the September meeting (9/25/07) at the United Church.   

  

Please feel free to call the co-chairs with any questions. 

  

Co-Chairs are: 

Sue Friar, 672-1641 

Debbie Ussery, 663-0071 

Kay Eccleston, 424-3710 

 

 

 

 

LOS ALAMOS PIECEMAKERS MEMBERSHIP  

October 2007 – September 2008 

 

Please print all information clearly 

 

Name ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address ___________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip Code ________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone ________________________________________________________________________ 

E-mail _______________________________________Newsletter via e-mail? Yes or No (circle one) 

Please volunteer for on or more of the following by placing a check mark nest to item(s): 

_____County Fair    _____Donation Quilt Ticket Sales 

_____Meeting refreshments   _____Quilt Show 

_____Valentine Day Luncheon 

Make check for $25 payable to:  Los Alamos Piecemakers or LAP 

Mail to:  LAP, Attn: Membership, P.O. Box 261, Los Alamos, NM 87544 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

LAP USE:  Payment___ Entered Database___ Name Tag___ Packet___ Membership Card___ 



  

 

 

Los Alamos Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

Post Office Box 261 

Los Alamos, New Mexico 87544 

 

 

 

 

 

 


